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 Dear Parent 

Surplus School Uniform 

With GCEs and GCSEs well under way and all coming to an end over the next few weeks, 
your thoughts will no doubt be moving towards holidays. 

Please can we ask that before you go off on holiday, if you have any surplus Ecclesbourne 
School Uniform please consider donating it to the School for use at our forthcoming Nearly 
New Uniform Sale which will be held on 5 July. 

We are happy to accept donations at any time up until Friday 30 June and they should be 
handed in to the Main Reception at School. 

If you are donating, we are particularly short of the new PE Kit, sixth form blazers, skirts and 
trousers. You may also donate winter coats that may now be too small for your own children.  

At our Sale last summer, as we invited families from students who will be joining Ecclesbourne 
in Year 7, we almost sold out of everything;  with the current cost of living crisis, we are 
expecting a similar occurrence for our next Sale, so the more stock we have the better! 

We are happy to accept any clean, washed school uniform item that is in good condition. 
Please do not donate non-uniform items.  

Thank you in advance for your kind donations – our annual Uniform Sales usually raise 
approximately £500-£800 pa for the School which then goes back into School via 
departmental bids to fund items such as white boards, new books, mental health and 
awareness training, author visits, Sports Kits and much more.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to wish your Year 11 and Year 13 pupils the best of 
luck with the next chapter in their lives.  

Kind regards   

The PSFA Committee 


